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April 29, 2022 
   
M L King Jr Blvd LDHA 
Attn: Willie Cambell 
3301 23RD St, 
Detroit, MI 48208-2401 
  
 
Regarding: Account Number: 920-3934.300 
                    Service Address: 2140 Martin L King Jr. Blvd. 
                    Parcel ID Number: 10004936-43 
 
Pursuant to your request to the Board of Water Commissioners dated March 16, 2022, the Detroit Water and Sewerage 
Department (DWSD) has reviewed your stormwater drainage charges and has determined the following:  
 
DWSD regularly update its records using the best data available. In January 2021, DWSD’s records have been updated to 
reflect the 2019 aerial flyover imagery and matched it with 2019 City Assessors data.  
 
As a result of the data update, acct # 920-3934.300 has been created to bill the drainage charges for parcel # 
10004936-43 in the name of M L King Jr Blvd LDHA, who is the responsible party for this bill.  This account was created 
following the combination of 112 individual parcels that used to bill drainage charges in 112 individual drainage 
accounts. All these individual accounts have been closed out; however, bill statements are still being mailed for the 
accounts with unpaid balances. 
 
The current monthly drainage bill is based on 5.08 impervious acres billed at the current rate of $677.00 per impervious 
acre, a total of $3,439.16 per month. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation, as well as the opportunity to continue to provide high-quality service in the future. If 
you have any questions, please contact the Drainage and Green Credit Program Office at (313) 267-8000 (option 6). For 
the most up to date information regarding DWSD’s Drainage program, please visit our website at 
www.detroitmi.gov/drainage. 
 
If you are unable to pay the balance in full or if there are any further questions regarding this matter, please contact the 
Detroit Water and Sewerage Department at (313) 267-8000 or visit your personal DWSD portal page. If you disagree with 
the results of this investigation, you may request a hearing within 10 days of the date of this letter by contacting the 
Customer Care Center at (313) 267-8000 to complete a hearing request form.  
 
Due to COVID-19 and related safety protocols, the hearing may be held electronically.  
 
 Respectfully, 
The Billing Team 

CC Jonathan C Kinloch 
      BOWC  
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